
 

LAWRENCE SAFETY TOWN  
VOLUNTEER APPLICATION 2017 

 
 
As a Safety Town instructor you must commit to volunteering from Monday, 

June 26th through Friday, July 7th from 8:45 AM to 11 AM.  There will be an 

instructors’ pizza party immediately following graduation until 11:30AM.   

 

Please sign up to volunteer by logging on to your CommunityPass account and 

registering for ‘Safety Town Volunteer’.   

Log on to register -  https://register.communitypass.net/lawrence 

 

Instructor’s responsibilities include working with kindergarten aged children 

each and everyday.  There will be one or two children assigned to you.  Safety 

Town is held at Ben Franklin Elementary School.   

 

Volunteers must be entering 7th grade or older. 

 

There will be a MANDATORY information meeting on Wednesday, May 31st at 

7:00 PM, at the Lawrence Township Municipal Building.  Please arrange for a 

ride home by 8:00 PM.   There is a “Set-up” meeting at Ben Franklin Elementary 

School on Wednesday, June 21st from 3:30 – 4:45 PM.  You MUST attend this 

meeting as this is where we assign instructors to kids and set up Safety Town.   

Please be sure to sign up to be a volunteer on CommunityPass as soon as 

possible.  LIMITED SPACE IS AVAILABLE!  

 
 

Yours in Safety, 
 

Jennifer Skorupa (Director) 
jskorupa@ltps.org 

 
Priscilla Bostock (Director) 

 
Lawrence Recreation Department 

recreation@lawrencetwp.com  
(609) 844-7065 

https://register.communitypass.net/lawrence

